From: Henry Pilger

To: Crawford, Brian

Subject: Please withdraw the Environmental Hazards Amendment
Date: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 12:42:49 PM

Brian,

| am a West Marin homeowner, and am writing to ask that you withdraw the Environmental Hazards
Amendment to Marin's Local Coastal Program.

| am very concerned that under regulations the California Coastal Commission is attempting to
impose on Marin County, | would lose my rights to maintain, protect and rebuild my home. |
understand that repeated attempts to compromise with the California Coastal Commission staff
have failed, and that they intend to instead force their own draft regulations in place of those
approved by our Board of Supervisors at the upcoming hearing on November 2nd. | am
disappointed that the many meetings, votes and letters from West Marin residents that contributed
to Marin County's submission have been ignored in this process.

Please protect my home and my property. The current Local Coastal Program would be better than
the proposed changes. Please keep it in place.

Thank you very much for your time,

Henry B Pilger, CPA, PFS
Founder and Shareholder

Y

600 California Street, Suite 600, San Francisco, CA 94108
Direct: (415) 288-6213 | Main: (415) 288-6200

Follow us on:
BPMCPA | Eacebook | Glassdoor | Twitter | LinkedIn
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NEW TAX LAWS
There have been many recent tax law changes. For more information about these new tax laws, please
visit our website at www.bpmcpa.com
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